Appendix 3 - 1 page
Standing invitation letter to Chief Mitchell
10-11-28



1100 Marie Mount Hall College Park, Maryland 20742-4111 Tel: (301) 405-5805 Fax: (301) 405-5749 http://www.senate.umd.edu

UNIVERSITY SENATE

September 28, 2010

Chief David Mitchell 1112C Service Building University of Maryland, College Park, MD 20742-6011

Dear Chief David Mitchell,

On behalf of the Campus Affairs Committee I am offering you a standing invitation for this academic year to attend the Campus Affairs Committee meetings. We expect that safety items will be regular topics. Bob Mueck represented your department well at our last meeting. If you would like him to attend for you, he or any other officer will be welcome. You should also feel free to bring information to the committee as you see fit. Keep in mind, that the meetings are open and it can be a place to share information with the public should they choose to attend.

The dates for the future meetings this semester are below. I look forward to working with your department.

Good luck with this weekend's Duke game.

Tuesday - October 12, 2010 - 2pm-3pm - First Floor Conference Room Patuxent Tuesday - November 2, 2010 - 3pm-4pm - First Floor Conference Room Patuxent Tuesday - December 7, 2010 - 3pm-4pm - First Floor Conference Room Patuxent

Gene

Gene Ferrick Assistant to the Dean College of Computer, Mathematical, and Natural Sciences University of Maryland gene@umd.edu